

Association Missionary

Association Mission Strategist Thoughts

As we head into October, we will have our Annual Fall Meeting on October 15th at Woodlawn Baptist Church. We will start around 6:00 p.m. Pastor Lane Sanders of Immanuel Baptist Church will be our keynote speaker. Pastor Lane will also become our new Moderator. We will also be voting to accept First Baptist Church of Pembroke into our

Association.

Because of Hurricane Idalia, the Georgia Baptist Disaster Relief Ministry has been in Valdosta for the last month with our Feeding Ministry and our Clean-up Recovery Ministry. We have had quite a few of our Savannah Baptist DR volunteers to respond to the call out to go to Valdosta. Our own Clean-up Recovery Unit 36 R helped two families in Savannah with downed trees.

Please be in prayer for the Churches of the Savannah Baptist Association. Some are experiencing major difficulties.

I would also like to encourage our Pastors and Staff to attend our Monday Minister's Meetings here at the Association. It is a great time of prayer and encouragement to those that attend.

Serving Him Together, Buddy Wasson Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist

revwasson@gmail.com





Be strong and of a good courage; be not afraid, neither be thou dismayed: for the LORD thy God is with thee whithersoever thou goest.



Savannah Baptist Center

Thanksgiving and Christmas 2023

Thanksgiving: Please consider helping us minister to the families who receive services at the Savannah Baptist Center. We are asking for donations of \$10 Kroger gift cards. The deadline for us to receive gift cards is November 9th.

Christmas Care Packages for the Homeless: We will be providing a gift for the clients who receive services at the Baptist Center. Items needed include gloves, mittens, and personal cleansing wipes. Items due December 4th.

Children's Christmas Stockings-This is a new opportunity for us to minister to the families that shop in our children's clothes closet. We need small toys, stuffed animals, and candy for the stockings that we will distribute during our children's Christmas party. Deadline for us to receive items is December 4th.

We appreciate your support. Please continue to pray for us and God's work at the Baptist Center.



Contact: Stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org or call 912.232.1033 for additional information.

Like us on to see current needs and info!



Please let us know if your church has an upcoming event, announcement or job opening that you would like for us to post on our website!

Marty's Minutes

Dear SBA Church family,

We've had a great semester so far with lots of new faces and lots of opportunities to share the Gospel. In fact, two of our students were baptized last week.

Also, Daphne and 16 students just returned from our statewide BCM conference at Eagles Landing church, in McDonough GA. Several of our students have shown interest in being a part of our Send Me Now missions' program this summer and one is considering working with the IMB through their journeyman program in January.

All of this would not be possible without your prayerful support and financial gifts to the association. Thank you "very" much for your continued support.

Please let us know if you'd like to be a part of helping with our lunch programs by providing a meal.

For more information Contact Daphne Youngblood at: daphne.youngblood@gmail.com

Blessings,

Marty Youngblood, Pastor Wellness (678) 925-7677 Georgia Baptist Mission Board 4295 Brogdon Exchange Suwanee, GA 30024-3980





As:

Assembly News

Greetings from the Assembly,

As I was getting numbers together for our annual meeting, I realized we have basically doubled our numbers from last year. Praise the Lord! Now to be sure, it's not because of anything I've done. The Association has just done what God has led us to do. If you haven't been here in a few years, make an appointment with me to come see the Assembly. We are already getting reservations for next year so please don't wait until the last minute and miss your date. Thanks for your time.

Dale Griner, Director Savannah Baptist Assembly assembly@sbassociation.org Office: 912.772.3368 Cell: 912.656.6570

www.SBAssembly.org



"GOD'S BEAUTIFUL CREATION"

Happy Birthday To our Pastors & Spouses

Mrs. Annette Wasson	10/6
Mrs. Jenie Rodriquez	10/7
Mrs. Hannah Wong	10/8
Mrs. Ro Bozeman	10/11
Or. Lane Sanders	10/16

Page 2 Page 3

Savannah Baptist Association Staff

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries

Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer

Savannah Baptist Association 704 Wheaton Street Savannah, GA 31401

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

ASSOCIATION EVENTS

Calendar

October 2023

October 8 2023 Pastor's Appreciation Day

October 9, 2023 Columbus Day

October 15, 2023 Annual Fall Meeting

at 5:45 pm Woodlawn Baptist Church

October 15, 2023 Church ACR Deadline

October 9, 16, 21, 24, 2023 Minister's Meetings 11:00 am October 27, 2023 Day Of Prayer for Associational Missions

November 2023

November 5, 2023 Daylight Savings Time Ends

November 6, 13, 20, 27, 2023 Minister's Meeting 11:00 am

November 10, 2023 Veteran's Day

November 12-14, 2023 Ga Baptist Annual Meeting at

Church on Main In Snellville, GA.

November 20, 2023 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting

1:30 pm

November 22, 23, 24, 2023 Offices are Closed for

Thanksgiving Holiday

All events are located on the Associational web site: www.sbassociation.org

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on unsubscribe

Ministers Meetings Monday Lunch Schedule

> October 2 Lunch: Wang's II 7601 Waters Ave.

October 9
Pirate's House
20 E. Broad St

October 16
Lunch: Carey Hilliard's
3316 Skidaway Rd.

October 23
Lunch: Sister's Of The New South
2605 Skidaway Rd

October 30 Lunch: Breakfast Place 2130 E. Victory Dr.



All articles are due by noon on the 25th of the month. Please mark your calendars.



Savannah Baptist Association Vol. No. 54, Issue No. 10 October 2023

Phone: 912-232-1033 E-mail: info@sbassociation.org Web: www.sbassociation.org

The Baptist Vision



We are on Facebook!

You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation. We will give you a "friend invite". You can also send us pictures and announcements from your church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.

Page 4 Page 1